Attendance Boundaries: New School in Sherwood Park
[bookmark: _GoBack]One again, thank you to all the parents, students, staff and community members who took the time to complete the online survey for the first phase of the boundary-update process for northeast Sherwood Park. We heard from more than 1,100 people, and we will be sharing the results on our Division website in the New Year. The feedback collected is helping us develop attendance-boundary options for the new school in Davidson Creek and surrounding area. The next phase of the process will be public consultations where we’ll share various boundary map options for northeast Sherwood Park and ask for feedback from parents, students, and staff and community members. Visit www.eips.ca in the New Year for details on the upcoming public events.

